
As you know we are in a drought in California. Wells are already going low in Covelo, some did 

not recover from last year. Why would you give corporations the ability to drain our water table 

for their own profit. I guess it is because they have to pay certain taxes to the local government, 

which makes more profit for them. Where will they go when they use up all the water? People 

that don't grow also pay taxes and we have rights too. It seems the existing regulations are not 

enforced so how will you enforce an expansion? Then we have fire season coming. Let's waste 

all the water we have on people making profit from the land. Board of sups. seem greedy to me. 

Very displeased with the Mendocino government. Larry Wolff. Covelo, Ca. 


